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Sayful Alom

From: Jennifer Mellor <j.mellor@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk>
Sent: 18 October 2021 10:02
To: Licensing
Cc: Community Protection; Environmental Health
Subject: Jay’s Juicez, 30 Goodhall Street, Walsall, WS1 1QL.

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the council. If you have any doubts 
do not click links or open attachments. You should never be asked to enter your 
username and password into an external link.  

Further to receipt of the above mentioned application for a premise licence for , I have now completed my enquires. I 
have agreed one additional condition under Public Safety with the agent Patrick Burke. 

"All drinking receptacles (including bottles) must be of an alternative material other than glass. Any drinks not available 
in this packaging must be decanted and the glass / bottle retained by the staff at the location and not handed to the 
customer." 
 
West Midlands Police therefore have no representations to make subject to the attached agreed conditions being added 
to the premise licence should it be granted. 

Kind regards 

Jennifer 

Jennifer Mellor 
Walsall Licensing and Regulatory Services Officer 
Walsall Partnership Team 
Walsall Police 
Civic Centre, Walsall 
 
Tel: 101 ext 8896324 
Mobile: 07826 956933 
Email: j.mellor@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk 

Sign-up for neighbourhood policing alerts at www.wmnow.co.uk 

Follow us on social media 
www.twitter.com/wmpolice 

 

From: Patrick Burke <pmblicensing@yahoo.com>  
Sent: 14 October 2021 17:23 
To: Jennifer Mellor <j.mellor@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: [External]: [Possible SPAM] Re: New Premise Licence Application 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of West Midlands Police. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
are sure the content is safe. 

Hi Jennifer  
 
I can confirm my client is happy for the proposed wording to be included in the application for a 
Premise Licence at Jays Juicez Goodhall St Walsall  
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namely  
 
"All drinking receptacles (including bottles) must be of an alternative material other than glass. Any 
drinks not available in this packaging must be decanted and the glass / bottle retained by the staff at 
the location and not handed to the customer." 
 
Patrick  
 
___________________________________ 
 

This email is intended for the addressee only and may contain privileged or confidential information. If received in error, please 
notify the originator immediately. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, copying or alteration of this email is strictly forbidden. Views 
or opinions expressed in this email do not necessarily represent those of West Midlands Police. All West Midlands Police email 
activity is monitored for virus, racist, obscene, or otherwise inappropriate activity. No responsibility is accepted by West 
Midlands Police for any loss or damage arising in any way from the receipt or use of this email. 


